Please, be advised that on June 3rd 2014, a Cameroon national acting
on behalf of an Egyptian business man attempted to have a 23.78 cts
parcel certified for export. The purchase documents did not include
tracking documents used to control our national output and trade for
certification purposes. Therefore, this parcel of unknown origin has
been seized and will remain in our custody until an investigation and
proceedings decide otherwise. A picture of the seized parcel is
attached.

Best regards
National Permanent Secretariat for the Kimberley Process
Cameroon Republic




